
  
 

 
 

  
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

INFRASTRUCTURE REPAIRS AT ASTRO-HILL 
COMPLEX CONTINUE - ACCESS ROAD NOT 

ACCESSIBLE 
 

  Alternative parking required for AstroHill Tenants 
and Brown Building Employees  

 
 FEBRUARY 8, 2019 - (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) –  The City is advising 
 residents and guests at the Astro-Hill Complex, which includes the Eight-
 Storey and Six-Storey apartment buildings, the W.G. Brown Building, as 
 well as the Frobisher Inn Hotel, that in order to continue repairs to the 
 main water system, the access road to this complex is being excavated 
 and will not be accessible starting Monday, February 11, 2019. 
 

 Parking during this time is available at the old CBC parking lot and old 
 RCMP building. For additional inquiries, please contact Nunastar 
 Management at 867.979.5558. 
 
 Access to the front of the Frobisher Inn and the Storehouse is still 
 available. 
 
 The City will provide an update, as timelines and additional information 
 become available. 
 
 The City thanks you for your understanding and support. 
 
 

-30- 

  

 
For additional information, please contact: 
MEDIA RELATIONS 
CITY OF IQALUIT 



EMAIL: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 
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